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Hello, City Council,
In the interests of communication between the Transportation Commission and City Council, I'm 
writing to share TC's recommendation, which was passed at our meeting last week, regarding the 
resolution to end Healthy Streets outside downtown (R - 20-1430) on tomorrow's Council agenda:

Transportation Commission recommends that City Council not approve Resolution R-20-1430, 
and that the Healthy Streets outside downtown remain in place for the full duration of their 
original proposal. 

I am unable to speak during public comment at the meeting tomorrow evening, but I hope you'll 
keep the commission's recommendation in mind. 

Best,
Molly Kleinman
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